
   

June 10, 2024 

      

Notice of Public Information Session 
SECOND STREET WATER & SANITARY UPGRADES 

 

 
 

WSP Canada Inc. has been retained by the Corporation of Town of Cochrane to conduct 
engineering and inspection services for the proposed Second Street Water and Sanitary Upgrades 

in the Town of Cochrane Ontario. 
 

The Scope of this Project will consist of the re-routing of sanitary sewage flows to eliminate the 
need for the lift station, as well as general watermain upgrades, road resurfacing, and the 

installation of a bulk water filling station. 
 

We would cordially like to extend the invitation to attend the Public Consultation Session for this 
Project on June 24, 2024 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm.  This information session will be held online 

though the Microsoft Teams platform. Please email marc.pilon@wsp.com to receive the invitation.  
Project Managers and Engineers will be in attendance to answer any questions you may have. 

 
Furthermore, if you are not able to attend you can direct any questions you may have regarding this 

project to Mr. Marc Pilon at (705) 971-1895. 
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